
 

Thank you for supporting our classroom and helping us make our vision a reality. 
With your help and support our students are learning to love and appreciate 
the natural world around them. Our garden has been such a great opportunity 
for the students to learn and for us to teach on a level that allows all of our 
passion to be poured into the best learning environment. Your generous heart 

and giving spirit has placed smiles on the children's faces and hearts that will last 
a lifetime.  

A big thank you from Mrs. Matos, Mrs. Campanile  

and all of us at Vineyards Elementary School!   


